
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 
MEETING MINUTES 

MAY 6, 2019 
 
 
The meeting was called to order on Monday, May 6th, at the East Side Library by Tania 
Hunt, Chair, at 5:32 p.m. 
 
Doua Lor and Larry Davey, Des Moines Police Department, reported on what is 
happening at the DMPD.  He said if you see something that doesn’t look right, please 
call the Police Department.  If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to call him 
at 515-829-0927.   
 
Our speaker was Jim Willett from the City Assessor’s office.  He talked about the 
assessment and that the deadline to protest was extended to June 5th. 
 
The Secretary’s report on last month’s meeting was reviewed and motion made by Paul 
Sadler and second by Kevin Marken to approve as written.  Motion carried.   
 
Marge gave the Treasurer’s report.  We have $777.99 in the bank.  Of that, $85.38 is 
grant money and $692.61  is operating expenses.   
 
Kevin announced that Accent has a free flick on June 13th; celebration of the 125th 
anniversary of Grandview Park on July 28th, and National Night Out on August 6th.   
 
Highland Park is having a garage sale on May 25th and Celebration of the Parks on May 
19th. 
 
Tania announced that she is resigning as Chair as she is getting married and moving 
out of state.   
 
The next Board meeting will be Saturday, June 1st, at Financial Plus Credit Union at 
9:00 a.m. 
 
Our regular meeting will be held Monday, June 3rd, at the East Side Library at 5:30 p.m. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:13 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Marge Ramsey 
Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 


